
[Provider Name] 
[Address 1] 
[Address 2] 
[City], [State] [ZIP]

[Date]

Dear Health Care Professional,

The Clear Pricing Project (CPP) is ending  
December 31, 2025

We want to let you know that the NC State Health Plan has decided to end the CPP. This letter is notice  
that we’re terminating your North Carolina State Health Plan Network Provider Participation Amendment  
To Network Provider Agreement with us effective 12/31/2025. This doesn’t affect your Aetna provider 
agreement, and you will still be a participating provider for NC State Health plan members at your Aetna  
rates beginning 1/1/2026.

You may ask why

We are terminating your agreement in accordance with Section 9. This section says: 

Termination Without Requirement of Cause. This Amendment may be terminated by Company without  
requirement of cause upon no fewer than ninety (90) days’ prior written notice to you. 

Please visit go.aetna.com/ncshp for NC State Health Plan updates.

Thank you for your participation in our network. 

Sincerely,

Jason Keibler

Executive Director/Network Head, Network Management

5000
Centregreen Way Suite 350
Cary, NC 27513

Aetna is the brand name used for products and services provided by one or more of the Aetna group of 
subsidiary companies, including Aetna Life Insurance Company and its affiliates (Aetna).
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